
From:   Ms. Julianne Remski 
Centerville Swimming and Diving Sectional Manager 

 
Re: Weather related contingency plans for the Centerville Sectional Site 
 
A Contingency plan has been devised should weather during the scheduled dates of February 7th and 8th 
create a need for rescheduling. We wish to advise you of these plans so that you can have proper 
transportation and representation arrangements in place to facilitate the full participation of your student-
athletes in this the first part of the state tournament. 
 

REGARDING COMPETITION SCHEDULED FOR FRIDAY FEBRUARY  7TH 
 

BOYS SWIMMING: Rescheduled for Saturday February  8th 
  Warm-up at 6:30 PM Meet  at 7:30 PM    

    
REGARDING COMPETITION SCHEDULED FOR SATURDAY, FEBRUARY  8TH   

 
GIRLS DIVISION I SWIMMING Rescheduled for Sunday February  9th  
Warm-up at 8:00 AM Meet at 9:00 AM. 
 

 
IF BOTH FRIDAY FEB. 7TH  AND SATURDAY FEB. 8TH ARE CANCELED 

 
BOYS SWIMMING: Rescheduled for Sunday February  9th,  
Warm-up at 8:00 AM     Meet at 9:00 AM. 

 
GIRLS DIVISION I SWIMMING:  Rescheduled for Sunday February  9th,  
Warm-up at 1:00 PM    Meet at 2:00 PM 

 
Further details on this contingency planning will be provided during the Sectional Entry Meetings on 
Thursday, January 2003, and Sunday February 2, 2003. 
 
Should you need any further information regarding these contingency plans for the 2003 Boys and Girls 
Centerville Sectional Site, you may contact: 
 
Julie Remski, Meet Manager     
(937) 434-9263 (H)       
remskrl@aol.com 

 


